




 

County of Orange 
Memorandum 
 
 

 
March 20, 2025 
 
To:  Chair Doug Chaffee, Supervisor, Fourth District 
 
From:  Veronica Kelley, Director, Health Care Agency 
 
Subject: Recommended At Large Nomination to the Orange County Emergency 

Medical Care Committee 
 
Pursuant to Board of Supervisors Rule of Procedure 16 amended on July 13, 2021, the Health Care 
Agency recommends the following at large appointment to the Orange County Emergency 
Medical Care Committee for placement on the April 8, 2025 Board meeting agenda: 
 
1. Appoint the following one nominee to the Orange County Emergency Medical Care 

Committee effective October 22, 2024 and ending Date: June 30, 2026. 
- Alan V. Albright, MS, LMFT 

 
 

Information on the recommended at large nominations is contained in the attached Agenda Staff 
Report and candidate applications. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Mindy Winterswyk, Director Specialized 
Medical Services at (714) 834-5052 or mwinterswyk@ochca.com. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Attachments 
 
Cc: Clerk of the Board 
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